


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This letter is being distributed in English only in California. If leaders need it in other languages, they may contact 
the member of the Presidency of the Seventy who supervises the area. Area leaders can forward requests to the 
Publications and Media Project Office at Church headquarters (1-801-240-2933).                     08028


